NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notice of fisheries support

Public from: 21.05.2020
Public until: for an indefinite period

Maaeluministeerium publishes this announcement under Regulation enacted pursuant to the Fisheries Management Act .

Maaeluministeerium announces that the reception of applications will take place on 5 June 2020.

The purpose of the grant is development of resource-efficient solutions; development of new and prospective species cultivation
technologies; development of new technologies and products to add value along the supply chain and increased opportunities for
synergies between aquaculture and other economic sectors.

Please submit the application documents: The application for " of measure 2.1 of the EMFF is " by a tag info@agri.ee to the Ministry of
Rural Affairs's email address.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based and on the website of the Ministry of Rural Affairs:
https://www.agri.ee/et/vesiviljeluse Innovation support 2020
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